Dear parents and students,

It is our pleasure to welcome you to the middle school for the 2021-2022 academic year. As you begin preparations for the school year, please review the following supply list:

All Students

- Facial tissue (two boxes)
- Paper towels (one roll)
- Pencils (with sufficient lead for mechanical pencils)
- Combination Lock please practice using it before the first day of school
- Plastic forks/spoons

Language Arts

- Black ink pens
- Pencils
- Single subject notebook

History

- 3-ring binder (1 inch) with 5 dividers
- Black or blue ink pens

Latin

- 300 3x5 index cards
- One index card organizer
- 3-ring binder, 1-inch minimum
- 3 dividers

Science

- One college-ruled spiral notebook with pockets
- Colored pencils
- Three-holed zippered plastic pouch for colored pencils
- Three-ring binder
- Highlighter
- Ruler

Math

- Scientific calculator (TI-34 preferred)
- Two packages graph paper (quarter-inch squares)
- Two graph paper notebooks
- 100 3x5 index cards

Organization is a key to success at Carden. For this reason, it is wise for all students to have a dedicated folder or binder to hold important paperwork and assignments. Also, please be sure to bring plenty of paper and pens/pencils, as these tend to run out quickly during the year.

The first day of school is Monday, August 23. Classes will begin at 8:00 AM. We look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Middle School Staff